

Froebelian School Lower Kindergarten's Welcome Letter 13th October 2023

Next week the whole school ethos theme will be:

We accept that everyone is different.

Dear Parent,

We have had a busy week in LKG. The children have particularly enjoyed their singing and music lessons this week with Mrs Jones.

This week the focus in maths has been on the number three. We watched the Number Blocks 'Number Three' episode and followed this up with practical work based round counting and number recognition. The children have also enjoyed investigating sorting by colour and object, using small sorting toys.

We have started discussing Autumn, and the changes that happen in Autumn. We looked closely at how leaves change and discussed the beautiful Autumn colours. The children enjoyed leaf printing and colour mixing, based round red, yellow and brown. We also discussed hibernation and shared the story, 'Don't Hog the Hedge.'

We have continued to work on the letters and numbers in your child's letter box — please make sure your child can say the letter sound rather than the letter name. For example, 't' as in tiger rather than 't' as in tea.

In phonics we have worked on the children identifying different environmental sounds, including animal sounds. We all found the deer and camel hard to guess!

We are continually working on improving the children's communication and have been encouraging the children to speak in sentences where possible.

Have a lovely weekend.

From the LKG team, Judith Giles, Clare McCaig and Ruth Greenhough

Dates for your diary

Monday 16th – FPTA uniform sale 7.30am – 9.00am

Tuesday 17th – Individual school photos

Friday 20th – School closes for Half Term. Drama and HAC as normal